
Dear Committee Members, 

Federal and State Governments have been deteriorating ALL if our rights at rapid speed since 

March of 2020.   Governor Dewine canceled an important election.  Overnight at the last minute, 

after a Judge advised him not to.   He has since been out of control.  You know the rest.  He isn't 

planning of doing the right thing and inholding the Constitution. The cooperations are infringing 

on our rights by forcing us to give up our rights to postpone vaccinations  or we will become 

unemployed and obtain no service at businesses.   Our Governor has allowed this.   We must stop 

the Federal Government from taking our last line of defense away!   We must STRENGTHEN 

not Weaken our RIGHTS, especially our 2nd Amendment.   

VIOLENCE IN OUR HOMETOWNS... 

It's coming here.  It's coming everywhere unless we stop it by fighting back and protecting our 

towns and homes.  We need all out freedom and firearms to do this.  We stop them with firearms 

if necessary.    Ohioans have invested much money in the purchase of and training to safely use 

firearms to protect our homes against such violence.  Do not allow federal government to hinder 

our protection, especially as times are so unstable.  No one should have to wait on police to stop 

a life threatening event.   Please strongly support 
The OGO Second Amendment Preservation Act, HB62 sponsored by Representative Mike 
Loychik 
Today.   
 

Sincerely, 

Betsy Nethers 

 


